March 30, 2021

Dear Sarah,

As we continue to navigate through uncertainty and change, one thing remains abundantly
clear: our community is what sustains us. CHOC’s mission is fueled by the generosity of others,
and it’s because of this generosity that we'll get through this global health crisis together.

Your ability to think about CHOC—our patients, families and staff—during a time when it’s easy
to focus on oneself speaks volumes of your kindness and compassion. Thank you for your
generous support of the Glass Slipper Guild Gala. We have seen the beauty of humanity shine

through you and we are eternally grateful. Thank you for supporting the health and wellness of
our community.

With heartfelt gratitude,
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Douglas J. Corbin, CFRE, CSPG
Senior Vice President & Chief Development Officer
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